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Email received: 26/03/2010 16:46:02 
Sent From: !       Code A 
Subject: lO~2"6-N’61~%’~’~-f~%’T~-~$rding 1st case meeting 

From: Briony Mills 
Sent: 26 March 2010 16:29 
TO: Dan Scott 
Subject: FW: LEGALLY PRIVILEGED ;tND STRICTLY CONFIDENTIAL 

From: Michael Andrews 
Sent: 24 March 2010 21:54 
To: ’Ludlam, Joanna’; Harry Cayton; Tim Railey 
Cc: Briony Mills 
Subject: RE: LEGALLY PRIVILEGED AND STRICTLY CONFIDENTIAL 

Jo 

Thanks. Just to confirm we would only want a short note from Robert as you suggest. 

Mike 

From: Ludlam, Joanna [mailto:[ .................. ~9_@~_A._ ................. j 
Sent: 24 March 2010 20:34 
TO: Harry Cayton; Michael Andrews; Tim Bailey 
Cc: Briony Mills 
Subject: LEGALLY PRIVILEGED AND STRICTLY CONFIDENTIAL 

Dear Harry, Mike and Tim 

I attach the draft note of yesterday’s ~eeting, with which Peter agrees. 

You will see that the note does not follow the precise order in which you debated the issues, as I 
have tried to link your commehts to the various questions you needed to address. In some cases, you 
may not have expressly articulated those questions yourselves, but you clearly articulated the 
answers, and I hope I have remained true to the debate you had about each issue. 

You will see that there are one or two areas where there is arguable inconsistency between your 
co~m~ents and your conclusions. This may be because Peter and I have misunderstood you, so correct 
me if that is the case. If not, there will be an opportunity to iron these issues out when the 
meeting reconvenes. 

Please do let me have any changes you would like to make. 

In the meantime, I have spoken to Robert’s clerk and he believes this will requzre ]-4 hours of 
Robert’s time at his usual CHRE rate of £250 per hour. Please can you confirm that what you would 
like from Robert is not a lengthy note of advice, but rather a short note stating that he has read 
Peter’s advice and the draft ~eeting note and considered the issue of referral, and setting out his 
views on prospects of success and recommendations? If that is sufficient, it is likely that we will 
have his views before the end of this week. 

I look forward to hearing from you. 

Kind regards. 

Jo 

Joanna Ludlam 
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This e-mail and files transmitted with it are confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, 
any reading, printing, storage, disc!osure, copying or any other action taken in respect of this e- 
mail is prohibited and may be unlawful. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the 
sender immediatley by using the reply function and then permanently delete what you have received. 

The opinions & information contained within this e-mail, which do not relate to the business, shall 
be understood as neither given nor endorsed by the senders company - CHRE. All reasonable 
precautions have been taken to ensure that this e-mail is virus free. As we accept no 
responsibility for loss or damage arising from the use of this e-mail or attachments, we recommend 
that you subject these to your own virus checking procedures prior to use. 

Incoming and outgoing e-mail messages are routinely monitored for compliance with the CHRE policy 
on the use of electronic communications. 
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